
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 

 
 

To:  All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: WFG Underwriting Department   
Date: June 10, 2020 
Bulletin No: NY 2020-23 
Subject: Update:  Nassau County Clerk Public Access 

We have some more good news to Share!  Nassau County is preparing to allow limited public 
access to the Land Records.   
 
Any Title professional interested in gaining access must complete the attached application and 
return it to the Nassau County Clerk’s office by June 15, 2020.  
 
Attached is the Title Search Access Application provided by the County.     
 

Please note that the application deadline is Monday, June 15th.  

https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/uwwWemDfzRJcisl/download

